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PHILIPPINE SCIENCE HIGH SCHOOL - CENTRAL MINDANAO
CAMPUS SYSTEM SCHOLARSHIP ORIENTATION
FOR ELEMENTARY SCHOOL HEADS

TO : All Elementary School Heads
This Division

1. Anchored to the letter request of the Campus Director FRANKLIN L.
SALISID of the Philippine Science High School - Central Mindanao Campus,
you are hereby directed to attend a System Scholarship Orientation for your
Grade six Pupils on June 21, 2019 @ Carmen National High School, Macanhan,
Carmen, Cagayan de Oro City.

2. Immediate dissemination of this Mez is desired.

JONATHAN 8. DELA PENA, Ph.D., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Encl.: None
Reference: Letter request of Engr. Lorvi R. Pagnragon dated May 10, 2018
To be indicated in the perpetual Index
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March 28, 2019 RECORDS MANAGEMENT UNIT
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FSHS =« CENTRAL MINDANAO GAMPUS
THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT  JENNIFER L.FRASCO, RN, MPA CAl/
Department of Education Division Office
Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Sir/Ma’am:

Greetings of Peace and Goodwill!

The Philippine Science High School-Central Mindanao Campus invites
applicants for the 2019 search for Philippine Science High School System
Scholars through the National Competitive Examination (NCE) on
October 19, 2019.

In this connection, we would like to request your approval that we will
have an opportunity to present the details of this scholarship for less than
an hour in one of the Elementary School Principals’ ‘Meetings in your
Division on any day of June 2019. It is also in this time that we will
distribute application forms, posters, fliers, NCE reviewer, and souvenir
item/s.

We are hoping for a positive response on this request. You may contact
us thru our Campus Registrar at 0998-571-6805 or email us at
registrar@cmc.pshs.edu.ph

Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

IN L. SALISID
pus Director




